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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
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is pleased to invite you to our         

Summer Spectacular 

Date: 8th July 2017 

Stalls, games, rides, BBQ and much, much more!  

 
Year 6 trip to Moat Mount Open Space Centre                                                     

Monday 5th June - Wednesday 7th June 2017 

The trip is fast approaching and we are all getting very excited about 

it. Please come and join us for a meeting on Wednesday 9:15 am or   

6 pm where you will find out all the information about the trip, 

what activities children will do, what they will need to bring, etc.  

Look forward to seeing you there. 

 

We would also like to remind you that the trip has to be paid in full 
by Monday 22nd May 2017. 



Weekly Attendance 

As you know every week classes with the best attendance receive an    

Attendance Award. Last week class China achieved 100% . Excellent! 

Class France, Ireland, Kosovo, Jamaica, Italy and Scotland  

had 99% attendance. Well done all! 

Class Kosovo and UAE had the best punctuality! 

Dates for the diary: 

  

Breakfast club                

Every morning from 7:30 

    

Tennis competition    

Year 5 & 6                        

Mon 22nd May                    

Lee Valley Centre              

  

Non-uniform day                       

Fri 26th May 

Half term holiday      

29th May—2nd June 

Year 6 Residential       

Mon 5th—Wed 7th June 

School closed   8th June                        

(used as polling station) 

 

 
New Reception – September 2017 
 

We know what a big step it is for children to move to a Primary school 
and we would like to make it the best possible experience for our new 
children and their parents. We have organised two Drop in sessions (Tue 
6th June at 4 pm and Wed 14th June at 10 am) and a Meeting in Hall on 
Thu 22nd June at 10 am, which will include visit to Reception and                      
experiencing the different school dinner choices. 
Please come and join us, repeat visits are welcome. 

Well done boys ... 

Year 6 boys played a friendly football match against Chobham                            

Academy on Tuesday and won 6:1 

Ethan scored 1, Wesley 2 and Josh 3 goals. Brilliant result!  

Year 1 Phonics 

Our year 1 children have been very busy practising for their Phonics 
Screening Check which will take place in June. We’d like to thank all of our 
Year 1 parents for attending our workshops and supporting us. Thank you. 
Miss Rahman J  

Half term—free family activities 

Waltham Forest Learning Service is running free 

Family Learning courses during the half term 

holidays. They are held at the Leytonstone 

Learning Link in North Birkbeck Road E11 and 

every adult can bring up to 2 children. Please 

see the poster in the main reception for          

enrolment details.  

                American themed             

breakfast    

 

Please join us next Friday 26th May from 7:30 am 

for a tasty American breakfast which will include:                              

Pancakes with honey/crepes                           

Waffles/muffins                                                                           

Bagels                                                                                   

Scrambled eggs                                                                         

Breakfast bananas                                                                    

Orange juice                                                                      

… and, of course, sausages!                                                                                                 



And these are our Bravo, Achievement and Golden Award Winners 

for this week. Congratulation to all! 

Sakina - Pakistan                       

Atiya - Malaysia                        

Dhruvik, Rohaan                    

-America                                                         

Sarah—Ireland 

New pen licence 

holders: 

School will be closed on Thursday 8th June (used as polling station) 

Friday 26th May 

non-uniform day 

Wear any colour from the rainbow 

and please bring £1 to support the 

Breast cancer NOW charity. 

Class Child’s Name 
  

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS 

Italy Syed Jack Kemar 

Scotland Manha Ana-Maria, Miran 

Greece Stefani, Salina, Inaaya Silas, Andrei, 
  

Ammar 

Jamaica     Abdullaahi 

India Abid, Nikita, Banush, Mohammed Shamil 

Morocco Kaylan, Samsor Aisha, Viktorija, Eshanullah 
  

Tanay 

Kosovo Elif, Masal Safa,Jayden,   

Brazil     Erion 

Gibraltar Yasmin, Aurelija, Kara, Imade, Attal Mariya   

Ireland Abid, Enoch Elissa, Lia Reehan 

Norway Brendan, Haruna, Adilah 
  

Rayyan, Iqra   

UAE       

Pakistan Luca Yusuf   

France Leonardo, Arafat Alexi Dillon 

Malaysia Haris, Yahya, Aneesha, Tahiya 
Hadeeqa, Matilde, Michelle, 

Shaun Michelle 

Egypt Nathan Ishnavi   

America Alisha, Dhruvik, Denny, Rosina 
  

Dhruvik Alisha 

South Africa Fatima Sachin, Nojus, Finnlay   

Spain Lina Dalontae Kenneth 

Empty classroom day 
  
What a great day we had! There was a 
real buzz around the school and      
everyone enjoyed the outdoor learning 
and other activities. It went so well and 
weren't we lucky with the weather! 

We would like to say thank you to all 
children for great behaviour and    
learning. 


